
Dear Glover Families, 

As you all know, the snow has really put a wrench in our plans recently! Snow days have 
necessitated the rescheduling of numerous meetings and events. In an effort to keep all 
informed, please take a moment to read the following ​revised​ list of upcoming Glover events 
and thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together to fit everything in! 

STEAM Nights:​ Notice the addition of the "A" in STEM?! We are combining efforts to showcase 
excellence in the Sciences and the Arts here at Glover. On Monday, March 26 and Tuesday, 
March 27, we are opening our building for the Science Fair (K-2 Monday, 3-5 Tuesday). At that 
time, we also invite families to walk the halls and view the beautiful art displays. Essentially, we 
are combining Science Fair and Passport to the Arts! Instead of asking families to arrange for 
two evening events, we thought it best to simply showcase everything fabulous that we are 
doing in the Sciences and the Arts! The building is open from 6:30-8pm both nights and you are 
welcome to come any time to view science fair projects and art show displays.  

Book Fair:​ This week, during your child's regularly scheduled library time, children have the 
opportunity to purchase books from the English Book Fair. If you are interested, you can send 
your child with money or your child can make a wish list. The book fair is open at 8am on both 
Thursday and Friday and will stay open until 4pm. You are welcome to stop by any time to visit 
the book fair and pick up a new book.  

Joint Glover/Tucker Diversity Committee Meeting:​ ​This meeting has also been rescheduled 
due to Tucker's rescheduled Science Fair. We are now meeting at 5:30 at MHS before the 
district-wide Diversity Committee which is at 6pm on Monday, April 9. All are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. We will be discussing the People's Supper joint Tucker/Glover initiative 
as well as increasing accessibility, participation, and diversity in athletics, arts, music, drama, 
and more. 

PTO Meeting with PE/Health Director Noel Vigue:​ This meeting has been rescheduled for 
Monday, April 2 at 7pm in the Glover library. If you have feedback, ideas, or thoughts to share 
about increasing movement and exercise here at Glover, please consider joining us. 

K-2 Music Showcase:​ This concert date remains the same. Please join us at 2pm this Friday 
for our K-2 Music Showcase. 

This is also a reminder that we have no school next Friday, March 30 and a half-day Early 
Release (dismissal at 12:30) on Wednesday, April 4.  

Thank you all for your important involvement in everything we do here at Glover School! We are 
so fortunate to have such wonderful partnerships with families. 

Karen McDavitt 

Principal, Glover Elementary School 

 


